## Curriculum/TAG Committee – February 6, 2024

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on February 6, 2024. Mrs. Werlau provided an update on the 2024 District Spelling Bee. Sameer Zafar from John G. Borden Middle School came in first place with Katie Spanos, grade 6 Leptondale coming in 2<sup>nd</sup> and Gary Macentee, grade 6 from Ostrander placing 3<sup>rd</sup>. The First Lego League competition took place on Saturday, January 20th. The Ostrander team placed 1<sup>st</sup> in the area of Innovation. Mrs. Werlau also shared upcoming events that are happening such as, the Odyssey of the Mind competition and Authors Day. Mr. White reviewed the remote instruction plan for emergency conditions which can be found on the District website. He also provided an update on the UPK program. Information regarding UPK for the 2024-2025 school year is posted on the District website. The next committee meeting is scheduled for March 11, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.